October 9, 2001

Fred’s Fitness and Health

2219 Situp Avenue

Chubs, IA 87543

Dear Program Director,

This letter is in response to the position of Fitness Specialist you advertised in the DeMoines Register on October 2. After reviewing the qualifications and responsibilities listed, I feel that I am well suited to the position, and would like to be considered a candidate.

As you review my resume you will note that although I am graduating this year with my degree in Fitness Wellness, I have already accumulated over two years of experience in the fitness industry.  My experience as a summer camp counselor, fitness instructor, and volunteer coach has provided me with the opportunity to work with individuals of all ages, fitness abilities and goals. My training at Grand Valley State University afforded me the opportunity to gain practical experience in fitness testing, exercise prescription and other laboratory work. I also was given the opportunity to gain additional work experience by completing fieldwork in the GVSU Wellness center.

Enclosed, please find my resume, which details my education, experience and awards. I have also included references that can provide additional information regarding my qualifications.  It is my hope to enter the fitness field, where I can have appositive impact on individuals’ lives and work with people of different abilities. I believe that the position you offer will give me that chance. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Bubba Dublinksi

4567 Double Bubble lane

Wrigley, WV 89643

901-765-7214 

